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Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association 

AGM Meeting Minutes 

May 31, 2017 

7:00 p.m. Bingo Hall @ ES Arena 

 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Joey Albelleira, Lorri Arnold, Lynn Humphreys, Mike Humphrey, Janie Conrad, Calvin O’Driscoll, 

Anne Bennet, Doug Gallant, Lori Bartkiw, Andrew Lowery, Gina Dunn, Chelsea Burgess, Jason St. 

Hilaire, Mike Galllagher, Melissa Arnold, Ken Drapeau, Danny Faulkner 

 

 

Regrets: 

Natalie Stevens 

 

Business: 

1) Meeting began with MLA Kevin Murphy discussing his ideas for a new recreation facility 

for Eastern Shore. He asked for volunteers to help with a committee to explore this 

possibility. 

2) Joey A. gave the President’s Address which highlighted the work of ESMHA during the 

last season. 

3) Janie C. received an award for her volunteering. 

4) All the division coordinators and executive members gave an overview of the year.  

 Doug G. discussed coaches’ clinics, development weekend and the need for more 

goalie clinics going forward. 

 Andrew discussed the coaching process. 

 Lynn went over the finances; highlighting the new jersey fund and the changes to 

the association lending start money to teams in the 2017-2018 season. 

 Ken indicated that the extra ice during the last season went over well. 

5) The 2016-2017 Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association Executive was dissolved. 

6) New nominations for expired positions were brought forward with the 2017-2018 

Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association Executive listed below. 

 President – Joey Albelleira 

 Vice President – Mike Humphrey 

 Treasurer – Lynn Humphreys  
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 Secretary – Lori Bartkiw 

 Registrar – Janie Conrad 

 Budget Coordinator – Natalie Stevens 

 Equipment Coordinator – Anne Bennet 

 Recreation Coordinator/Central Minor Rep. – Jason St. Hilaire 

 Development Coordinator – Doug Gallant 

 Ice Coordinator/Website Administrator – Gina Dunn 

 Female Coordinator – Calvin O’Driscoll 

 Coaching Coordinator – Andrew Lowery 

 Tim Bit Coordinator – Chelsea Burgess 

 Novice Coordinator – vacant 

 Atom Coordinator – Melissa Arnold 

 Peewee Coordinator – vacant 

 Bantam Coordinator – Lorri Arnold 

 Midget Coordinator – Danny Faulkner 

7) Questions were taken from the members; 

 Why is IP registration increasing? 

- Registration increases reflect the increase in the cost of ice. 

 Could 4 year old have their own ice time? 

- The number of players is a determining factor as is the cost of ice time. 

 Could there better communication to parents regarding topics such as 

competitive vs. recreation, transitions between divisions, etc.? 

- The website will be updates, perhaps a pamphlet for registration can be 

created, a FAQs can be placed on the website 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

First meeting of new executive TBA. 


